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ROBBERY INVESTIGATION 

On October 5th, 2017 at 8:51pm, Auburn Police Department responded to a reported robbery at the Big 
Apple Store, 296 Main St. It was reported that a male had entered the store and demanded money from the 
clerk. There were no weapons involved. The suspect fled with an undisclosed amount of cash and no one was 
injured in the incident. 

It is believed the suspect fled the area in a vehicle that was parked a short distance from the store. There is no 
available vehicle description at this time. The suspect is described as a 5’9” white male, blue eyes wearing a 
brown hooded sweatshirt, blue jeans with a blue bandana covering his face. 

Two photos from the surveillance video are attached. The surveillance video will not be released. Anyone with 
information regarding this incident can contact the Auburn Police Department at 207-333-6650. 

 


